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Message From the Board
By Edward McDonnell

A couple of months ago I was 
watching on TV the annual induction 
ceremony for the National Football 
League Hall of Fame. One after another, 
great champions and team owners 
were presented with beautiful bright 
gold jackets, symbolizing their special 
contributions that have made the NFL one 
of the most successful enterprises ever. 
So grateful is the NFL to these individuals, 
that a bronze bust of each of them 
was unveiled—and will forever line the 
hallways at the Pro Football Hall of Fame.

With Larc’s 50th Anniversary on my mind, 
I couldn’t help thinking as I watched the 
induction ceremony, that there ought to be 
a Hall of Fame for Larc—a place to honor 
all the champions who took Larc from 
its humble beginnings to what it is today. 
After all, changing the lives of literally 
hundreds of children with disabilities and 
their families is at least as noteworthy as 
catching a football 2,000 times, or making 
a team worth millions of dollars more than 
when you bought it.

In the Larc Hall of Fame, there would 
be an award category called “Amazing 
Vision.” Gold jackets would go to those 
young parents who, so many years ago, 
first envisioned the whole idea of a place 
like Larc. 

Back then, there were a few programs 
able and willing to help children with 
disabilities, but only a few—the more 
severe the disability, the fewer the options. 
And the idea of a program for children who 
couldn’t even walk was almost unheard of. 
Sadly, many profoundly disabled children 
grew into adulthood without ever leaving 
their homes. It was a time when parents 
grew older and wearier as they struggled, 
all alone, to cope with the exhausting 
demands of caring for a child they loved, 

but could not help. I think often about 
those families, and wish they could have 
had Larc. How different their lives would 
have been.

It was in that environment that the 
“League to Aid Retarded Children” 
(L.A.R.C.) began. It was conceived by 
parents who would not accept that what 
had always been, must forever be. Through 
some amazing combination of courage 
and desperation, those intrepid Moms 
and Dads confronted the heartbreaking 
reality of their children, and decided that, 
whatever it took, they had to make their 
lives better. 

No one would have believed in 1968, least 
of all those pioneering parents, that what 
they started would eventually become the 
amazing place we now call Larc. 

Gold jackets to all of them!

If Larc had a Hall of Fame honoring its 
greatest champions, it would include 
people like Judy Aiken, Ross Angilella, 
Reggie Beckett, Bellmawr Boro, Mayor, 
& Council,  Wayne Bryant, Carol Parker-
Elbert, Barbara Furstein, Jim Gale, Lou 
Greenwald, Rick Hardenbergh, Chas 
Higgins, Patricia Egan Jones, Jim Madden, 

Tom McDonnell, Barbara Neidermayer, 
George Norcross, Pepe PiPerno, Paul 
Porado, Walter Rand, Jim Rhodes, Joe 
Roberts, Sammy Ross, Frank Spencer, 
Geri Spencer, Dick Vermeil, Susan Weiner, 
and so many others whose names we do 
not even know.

These are the legends of Larc. Champions, 
every one. Gold jackets to all of them!

And then there are all those generous 
benefactors who, over all these years, 
have golfed for the kids, walked or ran 
the Ben Franklin Bridge for the kids, or 
volunteered, or donated money to make 
sure these events were beyond successful. 
They are champions too. Because of all 
of them, our families sleep well at night, 
knowing this glorious, life-changing place 
called Larc will still be there tomorrow.

Gold jackets to each of them!

In the category of “There Would Be No 
Larc Without Them,” bright gold Larc Hall 
of Fame jackets surely would go to every 
teacher, therapist, and classroom aide 
who, every day, dedicates heart, soul, and 
loving hands, not to scoring touchdowns, 
but to touching the lives of all those 
precious children who so need that touch.

No signing bonuses, no multi-year, multi-
million dollar contracts, no endorsement 
deals—just modest compensation and the 
gratitude of every parent, guardian, and 
student who ever called Larc home.

We probably should celebrate this 50th 
Anniversary by lining the hallways of Larc 
with bronze busts of all those humble 
teachers, therapists, and aides. But if 
we were to suggest that, I know what 
they all would say: “But where would the 
wheelchairs go?”

Happy Anniversary to Larc! ■

No one would have 
believed in 1968, least 
of all those pioneering 
parents, that what they 
started would eventually 
become the amazing 
place we now call Larc. 

‘‘
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Who knew that learning to fold 
laundry or make a bed could be so much 
fun! If you watched our students in 
Larc’s new Secondary Suite, you would 
see these everyday tasks in a new light. 
Our Secondary students are learning 
about Daily Living and Work Readiness 
in our newly updated four-room suite, 
which includes an apartment setting, 
adaptive kitchen, laundry room, and work 
readiness room. Students can move 
between rooms much like they would at 
home, allowing for a real life experience in 
the middle of their school day.

“This Suite is so exciting!” says 
Occupational Therapist Lacey Brinser. 
“Having the ability to work on Daily Living 
Skills like folding laundry or setting a 
table in a realistic environment makes a 
big difference.” 

Physical Therapist Maddie Storms adds, 
“PT is excited too! When working on 
skills like transferring a student from 
a bed to a wheelchair, it is so much 
more meaningful to be in a real life 
setting. Some students can’t make that 
connection if the movement is just from 
mat to mat.”

Larc’s focus is not on task completion, it’s 
about what is meaningful, relevant, and 
functional. The Secondary Suite expands 
the learning experience and takes 
students outside the educational setting, 
bringing everyone together in a more 
realistic daily living environment.  

Parents of children with special 
needs understand that while a strong 

educational curriculum is important for 
all children, equally important to their 
children are the skills needed to gain 
independence and have meaningful social 
experiences. Teachers, with input from 
parents and therapists, create goals and 
teach students about hygiene, laundry, 
cleaning, cooking, staying on task, social 
skills, and so much more. 

“We’ve been working on these types 
of skills for … well 50 years—we are 
celebrating our anniversary this school 
year,” says Executive Director Susan 
Weiner. “This is important to our students 

and their families. With our redesigned 
suite, students will get to learn in a home-
based setting, working on skills that 
can immediately be applied to their lives 
outside of school.”

The Secondary Program is expanding 
and the Suite is just one component. This 
summer Larc had a Grand Re-Opening 
of their student-run School Store now 
serving beverages as well as healthy 
snacks. The Secondary curriculum  
this year also includes increased 
community outings.

“We will continue to look for opportunities 
for our students to grow, stretch, 
and reach their unique levels of 
independence,” explains Ms. Weiner.  
“Our staff is invigorated and passionate 
about what we do. You don’t make it 50 
years in special education if you don't 
have an unwavering belief in what our 
students can accomplish.  We have a very 
special team of people.” ■

Redesigned Secondary Suite  
Boosts Daily Living And  
Work Readiness Curriculum

‘‘ Parents of children with special needs understand that 
while a strong educational curriculum is important 
for all children, equally important to their children 
are the skills needed to gain independence and having 
meaningful social experiences.

From top to bottom: Michael H. with support from 
OT Lacey cleans up after himself in the Adaptive 
Kitchen. James R. works on making the bed in 
the Apartment. Michael W. does a load of wash 
in the Laundry Room. Our newly updated School 
Store is Open! Stop in for coffee & a snack!
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Graduation at Larc School...
Wishful and Wistful
On Friday, June 9, two Larc Preschool students and seven 
Secondary students brought tears to everyone’s eyes as they took the 
next step in their young lives—graduation! 

Speaking of the preschool graduates, Executive Director Susan Weiner 
said, "It was only a few short years ago that two new families walked 
into Larc School and, with a tug at their hearts, brought us the gift of 
their children. Alex and Fayth, we watched you each day with great 
pride as you worked so very hard. You learned so much in so few years. 
Today your journey is just beginning, because today you are becoming 
kindergarteners."

And to the Secondary graduates, Ms. Weiner said, "You have shown us 
your strength, your drive to learn, your acceptance of new people in 
your lives, how to start each day anew, and how to be the best you can 
be. Yes, change is hard. Just like your first visit here so many years ago, 
you had to get to know us, to trust us, and you did.

“And now, our graduates and you, their parents, will again go through 
this passage to a new phase of life,” she said to all. “On behalf of all 
of our Larc Family, thank you for letting us share in the lives of your 
children—we are the better for it." 

Congratulations to our 2017 Graduates! ■

Clockwise, a joyous gathering of the Savidge family around 
Secondary Graduate Ada S. Secondary Graduates  
Kyle R. ( far left) and Darnail T. (center right) pose 
proudly with Executive Director Susan Weiner (center left), 
and Assemblywoman and Larc Board Member Patricia 
Egan-Jones ( far right). Pure joy is captured in the faces of 
Graduate Alex I. and Classroom Assistant Danielle as they 
await graduation. 
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Above, celebrating at Larc’s annual End-Of-Year Dinner with Executive Director Susan Weiner ( far right) are 
(left to right) Kathy Ventura-Davis, Connie Cocciolone, Dawn Taylor, Cynthia Farrell, Shirley Wacker, 
Michele Steriti, and Leslie Finerfrock.  Celebrating, but not pictured, are Dianne Bentliff, Cathy Cannon, 
Mark Cheeseman, and Cherie Lynch.

Larc Thanks Staff for Years of Dedication
Kudos to those who celebrate special anniversaries 
of their many years with Larc! 

	 Dianne Bentliff, Activities of Daily Living/Work Readiness Instructor – 35 years
	 Cynthia Farrell, Classroom Assistant – 30 years
	 Shirley Wacker, Bookkeeper – 25 years
	 Dawn Taylor, Adult Program Assistant – 20 years
	 Cathy Cannon, Adult Program Assistant – 15 years
	 Mark Cheeseman, Maintenance – 15 years
	 Connie Cocciolone, Classroom Assistant – 15 years
	 Leslie Finerfrock, Classroom Assistant – 15 years 
	 Cherie Lynch, Adult Program Assistant – 15 years
	 Kathy Ventura-Davis, Adult Program Assistant – 10 years
	 Michele Steriti, Teacher – 10 years

Heart of  
Larc Award 

Each year at the End-of-Year 
Dinner, The Heart of Larc 
Award is presented to one 
staff member to recognize 
his or her extraordinary 
contribution to Larc School 
and its students. This year’s 
Heart of Larc Award was 
presented to Larc Bookkeeper 
Shirley Wacker (right) by Larc 
Executive Director Susan 
Weiner (left) for consistently 
going above and beyond 
the scope of her position.

8th Annual 
Lobster Bake

The 8th Annual Lobster Bake 
was a delicious success—
gorgeous weather, great 
food, good friends! Thanks 
and congratulations to the 
Young Lawyers Committee 
for another amazing event 
all to benefit Larc School!



Diamond – $25,000 or more 
Intercontinental Real Estate Corporation
Ken and Loretta Schatz Foundation

Platinum – $10,000 to $24,999
William G. Rohrer Charitable Foundation

Gold – $2,000 to $9,999
Camden Home for Children & SPCC
The Flomenberg Family

Silver – $500 to $2,499
Mr & Mrs Michael Ciarroccki
GlaxoSmithKline Matching Gifts
The John F Scarpa Foundation
Knights of Columbus, Council 1433
Knights of Columbus, Council 6364
Knights of Columbus, Council 6735
Knights of Columbus, Council 7429
Mr John Mackay, Sr

Crystal – to $499
Anonymous
Mr Charles Christi
Ms Jacqueline Fothergill
Mr & Mrs George Furman, and Jack
Mr Jasper Garagozzo
Mr Herman Greenberg
The Haddon Fortnightly, Evening 

Membership Department
Dr Joseph Juliano
Knights of Columbus, Cardinal Cushing Council
Knights of Columbus, Council 1994
Knights of Columbus, Council 3512
Knights of Columbus, John Paul II Chapter
Mr & Mrs Thomas Masapollo
Mr Michael McCloskey
Mr & Mrs Robert Metrione
Mr Bill Orth
Mr & Mrs Howard Page
Ms Kathleen Restuccio
Mr & Mrs John Russell
Mr David Spector
Subaru of America Matching Gifts Program
Mr & Mrs Ricardo Taylor
Ms Georgia Vitacolonna
Wells Fargo Community Support Campaign

In honor of Jason Bell
The Bartocci Family
The Bell Family
The Heins Family
The Hines Family
The D McDermott Family
Ms Elizabeth McDermott
The S McDermott Family 
Ms Linda Schaffer

In honor of Gabrielle Colgan
Mr & Mrs Roger Cassi

In honor of Marie Daly
Ms Anita Rothstein

In honor of Ret Army Colonel Alfred Fisher
Ms Stephanie Fisher

In honor of Ruth Flomenberg
Ms Bernice Gordon

In honor of Joy Hampton
Mr & Mrs Kevin Greene

In honor of Michael Heins
Mr George Glaesser, III

In honor of Chas & Gail Higgins
Ms Kathleen and Mr Ed McDonnell

In honor of Larc School Board Members
Mr Charles A Gaglia, Jr & Sheila Dyan

In honor of Larc School Students and Staff
Mr Charles A Gaglia, Jr & Sheila Dyan
Mr & Mrs Kristino Widjaja

In honor of Mr & Mrs William Matarese
Ms Janice Borrelle

In honor of Amanda McDonnell
Ms Margaret Carter
Ms Eileen Lish
Ms Sally McDonnell

In honor of Kate McDonnell
Ms Sally McDonnell

In honor of Marian Neale
Mrs Marilyn Muldoon

In honor of Brian Popso
Mr & Mrs James Hartshorne, Jr
Mr & Mrs Herbert Schaffer, Jr

In honor of Anita Rothstein
Ms Marie Daly

In honor of Nikolas Tuttle
Mr & Mrs Tom Mitchell

In honor of Susan Weiner
Mr Charles A Gaglia, Jr & Sheila Dyan

In honor of Madison Wood
Mr Rod Coon

In memory of Henoch Abramowitz
Ms Rosalyn Steiner

In memory of Frank Borrelle
Ms Susan Weiner

In memory of Mildred Cavallo
Mr & Mrs Michael Procacci, Jr

In memory of Harry Epstein
Ms Florence Miller

In memory of Linda Gallagher
Mr & Mrs Anthony Micciche

In memory of Eleanor Greco
Mr & Mrs Raymond Miller

In memory of Ethel Gross
Mr & Mrs Frank Vassalo

In memory of Kimberly Hardenbergh
Mr & Mrs Raymond Miller

In memory of Lauren Higgins
Ms Nancy Barnabei
Ms Kathleen McDonnell and Mr Ed McDonnell

In memory of Eunice Kroon
Mr & Mrs James Hartshorne, Jr
Mr & Mrs Raymond Popso & Family
Mr & Mrs Herbert Schaffer, Jr

In memory of Joseph Labolito
Mr & Mrs Fran Weikel

In memory of Kevin Larsen, Jr
Mr & Mrs Daniel Kelly
Ms Patricia White

In memory of Stanley Leather
Mr & Mrs Barry Bell
Ms Rosalyn Steiner

Ms Susan Weiner
Ms Toby Weitzman

In memory of Mary Theresa Marandino
Mr Charles Marandino

In memory of Albert Mattia
Mr & Mrs Anthony Micciche

In memory of Janice Medica
Mr John Medica

In memory of Nancy Michaleski
Mr & Mrs Francis Schafhauser

In memory of Lorie Muraca
Mr & Mrs William Kneller
Mr Giuseppe Muraca
Mr & Mrs Bernard Plantz

In memory of Anthony Negro
Ms Marie Mansor

In memory of Frances Procacci
Mr & Mrs Michael Procacci, Jr

In memory of Jennie Ragonese
Ms Mary Lou Alexo
Ms Rose Borrelle and Family
Mr & Mrs William Boyle and Family
Mr & Mrs William DeSantis
Mr & Mrs Thomas Reilly
Ms Eileen Walsh
Ms Susan Weiner
Ms Sally Whelan
Mr William Whelan

In memory of Hildred Rupertus
Ms Patricia White

In memory of Robert Vitacolonna
Ms Susan Weiner

In memory of Joel Weiner
Mr & Mrs Larry Buxbaum

In memory of Jake Weitzman
Mr & Mrs Larry Buxbaum

In memory of Theodore White, Sr
Mr & Mrs Daniel Kelly
Ms Patricia White

In memory of Gloria Zeitz
Mr & Mrs Donald Steinberg

Listed above are contributions from January 
1, 2017 through June 30, 2017 Please let 
us know if a name was omitted, and we’ll 
be sure to print it in our next issue.

O F  L A R C  S C H O O L

Larc School gratefully acknowledges these gifts from our caring 
friends—individuals, foundations, corporations—whose generosity 
makes it possible for Larc School to provide the very best for its students 
and their families. We extend our deepest gratitude to every donor.friends
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When remembering those 
you love, remember Larc
Make a donation to Larc School—the 
perfect remembrance for all occasions: 
birthdays, anniversaries, graduations, 
congratulations, and condolences.
Contributions may be sent to: Larc School, 
1089 Creek Road, Bellmawr, NJ 08031

(Envelope enclosed) or donate 
online at www.larcschool.org



Record Numbers Tee Up for 
the 26th Annual “Help the 
Kids” Golf Tournament
The “Help The Kids” Golf Tournament, held on June 2nd, was a big win 
for Larc School with shotgun starts in both the am and pm. The popular Pennsauken 
County Club course was filled with Larc friends and supporters! Perfect weather 
paired with enthusiastic golfers made for a beautiful day! As the sun went down 
guests went upstairs to the banquet room for a lovely sit down dinner surrounded 
by fabulous raffles just waiting to be won. The room was buzzing with excitement. 
Everyone knew why they were there as Executive Director Susan Weiner thanked 
everyone for coming and for believing in Larc School.

"Everything we do at Larc is done with belief," explained Ms. Weiner. "Belief that every 
student can achieve can grow, can learn … belief that this special piece of equipment 
can make a difference … belief that this new medication will help the seizures … belief 
that this new day will show us a new skill,” she said.

Ms. Weiner then showed this photograph of Kyle, who is a 2017 Larc Graduate, and 
read the accompanying note from Kyle and his parents, John and Sandy: 

At Larc,” said Ms. Weiner, “We never stop believing!”■

Golfers enjoying the blue, sunny skies at the 
Pennsauken Country Club. (Below, l to 
r:) Excited auction prize winners, our first 
place golfers, and fun times with friends.
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‘‘ When we left the hospital 
21 years ago, we were told 
that they didn't know what 
Kyle's future would be like, 
but they did say that they 
thought he would never 
walk, never talk, never feed 
himself and he was blind. 
Thanks for all your effort 
making the prognosis wrong. 

John, Sandy & Kyle



thank you

Larc School Sincerely Thanks the Sponsors of the 
26th Annual “Help the Kids” Golf Tournament

Presenting Sponsor
Hardenbergh 

Insurance Group

Platinum Sponsors   
Brown & Brown Insurance
Domenica Foundation
Flomenberg Family
GCM Grosvenor
Invesco 
Janus Capital & INTECH
Larc Parent Group 

Association
Ullico
United Brotherhood 

of Carpenters 
United Brotherhood 

of Carpenters—
Eastern District

Gold Sponsors   
Arthur J Gallagher & Co 
The Brunetti Foundation
Burke Corporation
Carpenter Contractor Trust 
Carpenters Local 255
Christenson Investment 

Partners
Eastern Millwright 

Regional Council
Emmet, Marvin & 

Martin LLP
Entrust Permal
Flanagan's Auto & Truck 

Service of NJ Inc 
Flyers Charities
Friedrich Heating & AC Inc
GrandFund LLC
Holman Automotive 

Group, Inc 
Merrill Lynch—Browne/

Hudspeth Group
Northeast Reg Council 

of Carpenters
PSE&G
Penn Capital Management
Subaru of America, Inc
Whitesell Construction 

Company

Silver Sponsors 
A&J Bar and Janitorial
All Risk Property 

Damage Experts
Amalgamated Bank
Anderson & Company PC
Associated Construction 

Contractors of New Jersey
EJ Adams Construction

French & Parrello 
Associates

Madden & Madden PA
National Investment 

Services, Inc 
Ryan Lab Asset 

Management
Segall Bryant & Hamill
Sixth Legislative District 

of New Jersey

Bronze Sponsors  
The Barclay Group
Creran Funeral Home
Hamilton Lane

Cart Sponsor  
WEDGE Capital Management

Tee Sponsors  
AmeriHealth NJ
Brookfield Schools
John & Marie Clark
Cozen O'Connor
DiPascale's @ Meadowbrook
Gardner Funeral Homes
Investment Performance 

Services
Johnston Asset 

Management
Kingsway Learning Center
Knights of Columbus, 

Council 5714
Landscape Maintenance 

Services, Inc 
Amanda & Kate McDonnell
Multi-Employer Property 

Trust (MEPT)
The Nash Law Group
PJ Whelihan's
Pennsauken Spine & Rehab
Dave and Barbara Prutzman
PUMA
Mark & Colette Santasieri
Sherman Silverstein Kohl 

Rose & Podolsky
Shimberg & Friel, PC
Julie & PJ Waicus

Ad Book Sponsors
A&J Bar and Janitorial 

Supplies
Anderson & Company
Assemblyman Troy Singleton
Bellmawr Self Storage
Beyond Balance
Boyd Watterson Asset 

Management
The Boyle Family

Brunetti Foundation
Commercial Ice & 

Refrigeration
Cook's Florist
Designer T's
The Flomenberg Family
The Higgins Family
Holy Child Council
Ms Doris Horne & Family
The Hyland Family 
Identity Gear
Johnston Asset 

Management
Mr Ed McDonnell & Family
Ms Kathy McDonnell 

& Family 
McKella 280
MEND Inc 
Merrill Lynch
Mindy's Magic Brush
Mister Softee Inc 
Moorestown Friends School
Ms Mindy Norlian
Paris Caterers 
Pellegrino Auto Group
The Petrucci Family 
Platt Memorial Chapels Inc
The Popso Family
Premier Energy
Project Freedom
Richardson Law Offices
The Saraceno Family
The Schmidt Family 
Segall Bryant & Hamill
SignPros
Sonesta Hotel
Stojanov Brothers Inc 
Subaru of America, Inc 
Whitesell Construction

Donation Sponsors
Associated Construction 

Contractors of New Jersey
Boyd Watterson Asset Mgmt
Brookfield Schools
Johnston Asset 

Management
Kingsway Learning Center
MMWR Employees
Segall Bryant & Hamill 
Shivers, Gosnay & 

Greatrex, LLC
Stojanov Bros
US Facilities, Inc 

Individual Donations
Mr Ross Angilella
The Berg Family
The Briggs Family

Mr Ron Cary 
The Ciarroccki Family
The Colgan Family
The Flomenberg Family
Mr Brian Gallagher
The Gates Family
The Gismonde Family
Haddonfield Running 

Company
The Hartkopt Family
The Hyland Family
The Kennedy Family
Mr Eric Kruger
The Linden Family
The Magin Family
Ms Kelly Manning McKay
Ms Bonnie Nuzzi 
The Oteri Family
Mr John Parker
The Restuccio Family
The Robinson Family
The Rocereto Family
The Saraceno Family
The Savidge Family
Ms Miriam Siegel
The Stelmach Family
Mr Gene Stern
The Townsend Family
The Werner Family

Prize Sponsors
All Fired Up
AMC Theatres Cherry Hill 24
Craig Austin MD PC
The Barclay Group
Beachbody, LLC
Ben Franklin Yacht Cruises
Bertucci's Corporation
Broadway Theatre of Pitman
Caffe Aldo Lamberti
Mr & Mrs Bala Chandiran
Cheesecake Factory
Chipotle Mexican Grill
Conner Strong Companies
Dave & Buster's
The Diner Detective
Discover Outdoors
Dover International 

Speedway
Flyers Skate Zone
Flyers Charities
Garden State Discovery 

Museum
Gazillion Bubble Show Team
Giumarello's Restorante, Inc 
The Grand Opera House
Harrah's Philadelphia
Hobo International

Home Depot, Deptford
Ms Dorothy Klein
Mrs Kristie LaRocca
Last Tangle Salon & Spa
Laurel Lanes
Law Offices of Charny, 

Karpousis, Altieri 
& Donoian, PA

Learn with Bricks
Library II
Longwood Gardens
Lucky Strike
LuLaRoe
Major League Baseball 

Players Assoc 
Melitta USA
Metro Diner
Morey's Pier
Mr & Mrs Scott Morone
Natali Vineyards
National Constitution Center
National Museum of 

American Jewish History
Newseum
Ms Mindy Norlian
Ms Yvette Parker
The Penn Pub, Inc
Pepsi-Cola
Philadelphia Museum of Art
The Phillies, Citzens 

Bank Park
Ponzio's Diner
The Pop Shop
Portrait Innovations
Mrs Diane Preston
Puma
QVC
The Quilted Nest
Rancocas Golf Club
Ron Jaworski Golf
Ms Mindy Rosen
Sand Barrens Golf Course
Sesame Place
Shake Shack
Sonesta Hotel Philadelphia
Stampin Up
True Value
Turning Point
Vera Bradley
Victor's Pub
Wegmans
Fran & Mary Weikel
Ms Toby Weitzman
Ms Sharon Gothard 

Weisman
Wheel Fun Rentals
Wilmington Blue Rocks
XFINITY Live
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help kidsth
e

26TH ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT
Benefiting the Larc School

6.2.17



Celebrating 50 Years 
with Families & Friends
Larc held its Family Fun Fest on 
September 23rd. Over 200 family and 
friends joined us to celebrate our 50th 
anniversary with live music, games, 
face painting, bubbles, cupcakes, 
water ice, kettle corn, and more! ■
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50TH LARC FAMILY FUN FESTcalendar
Thursday, November 16, 2017 
Thanksgiving Luncheon

Sunday, April 29, 2018  
50th Anniversary Brunch

facebook/larcschool


